MEMORANDUM

FROM: Jim Dale, P.E., Deputy Director
Transportation and Public Works Department

TO: Mayor and Council Members @

DATE: June 4, 2025

SUBJECT: June 5, 2025 -~ tem 71 Withdrawal

The Transportation and Public Works Department is withdrawing ltem 71 from the June 5, 2025,
Council agenda. We expect to bring this item back to Council after additional conversations with
Capital Metropolitan Transportation Authority regarding the proposed agreement structure for the
centralized transit signal priority system.

CC: T.C. Broadnax. City Manager
Mike Rogers, Assistant City Manager
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